
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 June 2005 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 UPDATE ON PARKLANDS LIBRARY 
 
 Nicki Moen, Community Libraries Manager, was in attendance to provide an update on the Parklands 

Library.  Nicki Moen introduced to the Board the library staff involved with the project.  Staff explained 
the activities, themes and designs for the new library and thanked the Board for its support throughout 
the project. 

 
 The Board thanked the library staff for the exciting and innovative approach to the new library and 

commented that there had been positive feedback from the community.  The Board noted that the 
library staff would be reviewing car parking demand as well as traffic and pedestrian flows around the 
library in the months after the opening on 6 August 2005.  Staff will inform the Board if there are any 
issues to address following that review. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


